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Parents’ Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents 
 

I’d obviously like to start this week by reflecting on the Christmas performances in the Church and at school. We’ve had so many 
positive comments from parents and other members of our school community and I’d like to thank you for these warm responses. 
We are always tremendously proud of our children and how they bravely put into practice our latest ideas and musical challenges.  
 

We were treated to a fantastic Christmas Lunch on Thursday by Nicole and Ange. We were joined by governors, PTA members, 
volunteers and other members of our school community with everyone looking very festive in their Christmas jumpers! 
 

Many thanks to our PTA who met with Zoe from Little Harbour today. We have donated our left over children's goody bags from 
the Christmas Fayre to the hospice. This is a fantastic idea and will benefit this incredibly important cause.  
 

I would like to signpost you to the Christmas letter that was sent out on 28/12/17. This details the Christmas arrangements for the 
final 3 days. It is available to view on our website under the sub-heading 'Letters'. Thank you.  
 

Finally, it is with sadness that I must inform you Tracy Donnelly will be leaving us. Tracy has been a member of staff at our school 
for many years and of course, will be greatly missed. We wish her well for the future. 

KEY DATES 
 

Next Week 
Monday 18th December - Christmas Party  
(afternoon - R & Yr 1 only) 
Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Disco  
(evening - Yrs 2- 6 only) 
Wednesday  20th December - Last day of term  
(non-uniform) 
 

Future Events 

 

January 
 

Thursday 4th January - Inset Day  
Friday 5th January - Inset Day 
Monday 8th January - Back to school/pre-school 
Monday 8th January - Rugby Festival at Bodmin 
Thursday 18th - Friday 19th January - Eden Residential 
(Hawks Class) 
 

February 
 

12th - 16th February - Half Term 
19th February - Back to School 

LETTERS DISTRIBUTED 

 Lewannick France 
Letter - Yr 6 

 Callington France 
Letter - Yr 6 

This week’s attendance 

Friday, 15th December 2017 

Year group % Attendance  

YR 96.67% 

Y1 91.67% 

Y2 96.47% 

Y3 98.75% 

Y4 98.46% 

Y5 84.44% 

Y6 97.50% 

DEADLINES 

 Eden Residential 
Payment  

 

Christmas at Lewannick 2017 

Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 18th December - Christmas Party 

(afternoon - (YrR & 1) 

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Disco 

@ 5pm (Yr2 - 6) 

Wednesday 20th December - Last day of 

Term (non-uniform) 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year from all 

the Staff and Pupils at Lewannick School. 

The total raised at the Christmas Fayre was a massive  

£1216.26 

Thanks and congratulations must go to the PTA for all their 

efforts. 
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